
From: Nicholson, Mac
To: Steadman, Marka
Cc: Logsdon, Kristina; Hamacher, Pat
Subject: FW: Charter Review Commission questions
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 9:31:19 AM

Here are Louise Miller's responses to the three questions (no attachment, just responded with what is below).

-----Original Message-----
From: louise miller [mailto:millerclaribel5@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 16, 2018 2:19 PM
To: Nicholson, Mac <Mac.Nicholson@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: Re: Charter Review Commission questions

In response to the three questions I would first say that I don't feel any concern about a conflict of interest, even
 though I served on the Council for eight years, as I've been retired from that position for close to two decades.  I
 feel that at the beginning of the process I would like to listen to others ideas and concerns first before  my own ideas
 and concerns.  However, I do believe that we should have a discussion about the size of the Council as it relates to
 the huge growth of the County population.  I also know that the County needs more authority to address the
 infrastructure needs and to maintain the roads, bridges and safety of those systems that are used by both City and
 County populations. I look forward to the confirmation meeting.
Thanks, Louise Miller
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